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TRIP TO HERTFORDSHIRE YOUNG MARINERS’ BASE 

Wednesday 10th July 2024 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As in previous years, Y5 have the opportunity to spend the day at the HERTFORDSHIRE YOUNG 

MARINERS’ BASE for water sports on Wednesday 10th July. 

 

The cost of the trip is £53 per child. 

 

Payments can be made as a one-off payment – or instalments - via ParentPay. The deadline for 

payment in full is 30th June, please. 

 

On this occasion, we would like to ask parents to go straight to the venue; HERTFORDSHIRE 

YOUNG MARINERS’ BASE, 231 Windmill Lane, Cheshunt, EN89AJ for  9:30am; 

Y5 staff will meet the children there. There is no need to come into school first. 
 

For those that are on school dinners, the school kitchen will prepare a packed lunch, which you should 

order as usual. The Y5 team will bring these to the venue (you are welcome to pack some extra 

snacks). 

 

Children will need to wear comfortable clothes, for example, shorts, t-shirt and trainers, that 

they do not mind getting wet. They should also bring a spare set of clothes and a small towel (they 

may choose to wear a swimsuit/wetsuit underneath if they wish). 

 

As we all know, our weather can change very quickly, so please be prepared for all eventualities by 

ensuring your child has suncream and a hat as well as a light waterproof jacket. 

 

The activities will end at 3:15pm.  

 

Departure time is 3:30pm – collection from the car park at Herts Young Mariners’ Base. 

 

We are very much looking forward to sharing the day with the children. It will be a fantastic 

experience for them all.   

 

Kind regards 

Y5 Team 
 
 

 

 

Brigadier Hill, Enfield, EN2 ONB         020 8363 2724    admin@st-michaels.enfield.sch.uk 


